
 

  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Andrew Rosindell MP 
House of Commons 
London 
United Kingdom 
SW1A 0AA 

 

By email only 

 

 

20th July 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Andrew,  

 
 
I am writing to share with you the evaluation reports of the College of Policing’s Fast 
Track and Direct Entry schemes, which will be published shortly.  
 
I note that last year you asked the Secretary of State for the Home Department what 
assessment had been made of the effectiveness of the Direct Entry Inspector 
Scheme for policing.  The Government commissioned the College of Policing to 
implement a Direct Entry scheme in 2013 and as part of this, to produce an 
evaluation report.  The final reports have been provided by the College of Policing 
and are attached to this letter.   The reports consider the Fast Track and Direct Entry 
Inspector and Superintendent programmes.  The College of Policing now intend to 
consult police forces and consider future proposals for the Fast Track and Direct 
Entry scheme.   
 
A copy of this letter and the Fast Track and Direct Entry reports will be placed in the 
libraries of both Houses.     

 

 

 

 
 

 

Kit Malthouse MP 

Minister of State for Crime and Policing 
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